

WENDELL D. HISSRICH DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH **DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY**

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

December 3, 2021

Council President Kail-Smith and Members of Council Fifth Floor City County Building Pittsburgh, PA 15219

RE: EMS Hazmat Trust Fund amendment letter

Dear President and Members of Council:

The Department of Public Safety will be submitting a resolution amending Resolution 866 of 2010, which authorized the creation of the Emergency Medical Services Trust Fund, in order to rename the fund and clarify its uses.

Should you have any questions about the resolution, please do not hesitate to contact my office. Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Wendell D Aleman Wendell Hissrich

Director

WDH:cjs